
 

 

We are a Dementia Friendly 
Practice… 
Our staff and dentists attended the 
recent Dudley Dementia training event. 
We learned that dementia is still highly 
underdiagnosed in the borough and 
that GP’s want our help in enabling 
people with memory difficulties to 
access a memory assessment.  
Training and advice was given as to 
how we can assist our patients already 
diagnosed with dementia.  
If you or a member of your family are 
experiencing difficulties with your 
memory and would like to talk to 
someone or would like a referral, we 
can help.  Please ask any member of 
the team. 
 

 

Congratulations! 
To Jo on starting her distance 
learning two year MSc in 
Restorative Dentistry at Birmingham 
University.  Pictured to the right: Jo 
with Professor Trevor Burke at the 
University during her recent 
residential week 

 

Renovations 
Work on the green treatment room 
has now been completed. It’s 
lighter, brighter, more spacious, and 
the chair is very comfortable! 

Need to cancel? 
Please contact us straight away if you 
cannot attend your appointment. Every 
month at least 25 appointments are 
missed without letting us know. Please 
check your appointment carefully when 
you receive the reminder letter and 
text. You can send us a quick email if it 
is difficult to call. 

New Patients Welcome 
We are always pleased to see new 
patients and are especially happy to 
welcome patients referred by our 
existing loyal patients. Please keep 
recommending us!  
 

Emergencies 
Emergency appointments are available 
every day. Please ring first thing in the 
morning or leave a message on the 
answer phone. 
Appointments are usually available at 
12.15pm and 3.15pm 
 

Our recent patient survey 
Thank you to all our patients who 
completed the survey in October 
2017 and for your feedback. 217 
patients took part. We are delighted 
to say that we had many lovely 
comments about our friendly, caring 
approach.  
We always welcome any feedback 
and are striving to improve our 
service; please complete a slip if you 
have any suggestions or comments. 

The UK wide Dental Check 
by One campaign has been launched 
by the British Society of Paediatric 
dentistry in partnership with the Office 
of the Chief Dental officer. 
The aim of the campaign is to 
increase the number of children who 
access dental care aged 0-2 years. 
We are committed to giving young 
children a dental examination and 
advice. Please arrange an 
appointment. 
 


